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Friday, December 28, 2018

California Energy Commission
Dockets Unit, MS-4
Docket No. 93-AFC-3C
1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, C A 9 581 4-5 5 12

Via Certified US Mail

Subiect: Camnbell Coeeneration Proiect (93-AFC-3C)

Dear Mary Dyas:

Union Pacific Railroad Company notes that the project referenced above contemplates modiffing the
Campbell Cogeneration Project which would include maintenance to electric transmission lines that
may parallel and/or cross the railroad's tracks at a number of locations. The information attached to
your notice letter dated Dec. 14, 2018 and received Dec.26,2018 is insufficiently detailed to
determine the actual proximity of this project to Railroad properly or what, if any, impact the project
may have on railroad operations and safety.

By this letter, Union Pacific requests further information to permit it to evaluate the proposal in light
of railroad engineering standards and other considerations. The railroad reserves its rights to present
comments on the proposal and to seek any legal, administrative, and other remedies that may be
necessary to preserve Union Pacific's franchise and property rights.

Information and application forms concerning requests for wireline crossings over Union Pacific's
property may be found on the internet at'. www.uprr.com/reus/wireline/procedur.shtml. Usually, a
proposed crossing that meets all railroad technical requirements and does not physically touch the
railroad's property is processed routinely on pre-approved Union Pacific forms.

Proposals that call for placement of improvements on or under our property require greater evaluation
and tend to be more difficult to approve, particularly where power lines parallel our tracks. Further
information regarding requests for such encroachments may be found on the internet at:
www.uprr.com/reus/encroach/procedur.shtml and www.upru.com/reus/encroach/encguide.shtml. In
all instances, there must also be a meeting of the minds on compensation for the right to cross the
property.

Real Estate

UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD
1400 Douglas Street, Stop 1690
Omaha. Nebraska 68179-1690



Please direct all future correspondence and notices regarding this project to VALENE HARRILL the
Manager, Contracts for this area at 402-544-8801 or VAHARRILL@UP.COM.

Cordially,Hx
Kylan Crawford \
Senior Manager of Real Estate

CC (Electronic only):
UPRR Real Estate: VALERIE HARRILL

UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD SSUBJECT - Pa:ge2 of 2




